
Report:  Calif.  energy-
efficiency  programs  not
enough
By Ivan Penn, Los Angeles Times

California’s efforts to reduce electricity consumption over
the last four decades saved $90 billion on utility bills,
created hundreds of thousands of jobs and avoided construction
of 41 power plants, according to a report released Thursday.

And it’s not enough, the Natural Resources Defense Council
said.

Report author Lara Ettenson attributed the state’s progress to
building code changes and more efficient appliances. Going
forward, she said, California must focus on the “challenging
area” of reworking existing buildings to cut energy use.
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